Jan Smallacombe

From: Dan Janota <djanota@dartmoor.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 November 2021 14:46

To: Forward Planning - mbx

Subject: Dartmoor Local Plan - Inspector's Report

Dear Consultee

| am very pleased to be able to share with you that we have received the Inspector’s Report on the
examination of the Dartmoor Local Plan and it is now available on the Authority’s web site. You can read
the Inspector’s Report and the Appendix (Main Modifications) on the examination pages. Now we have
received the Inspector's Report the Local Plan examination is closed.

Next Steps

At the Authority meeting on the 3 December DNPA Members will be asked to consider the Inspector’s
Report, accept the Modifications and adopt the Local Plan. Papers for this meeting will be published here
on our web site Friday 26 November, along with a final text version of the Local Plan, incorporating the
main and additional modifications. Once it is adopted, the Local Plan will have immediate effect,
superseding the outgoing plans and being used as the basis for all planning decisions in the National Park.

We will notify you again when the Plan is adopted, sharing with you at that stage further information on final
steps. In particular we are planning a training event with Parish Councils and an event for
agents/architects, we will publish a Quick Guide to the Local Plan, and prepare a final designed version.

We thank you again for your contributions to the review of the Local Plan, and the examination, and look
forward to working with you delivering its vision. More information will follow shortly, if in the meantime you
have any questions please do contact me, or Alex Gandy.

Kind regards
Dan

Dan Janota MRTPI

Head of Forward Planning and Economy

Dartmoor National Park Authority

Parke, Bovey Tracey, Newton Abbot, Devon, TQ13 9JQ
Tel. 01626 831066 or 07912 470808

dianota@dartmoor.qgov.uk
www.dartmoor.gov.uk

Please note my normal working days are Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri. | work from home on some days. My office telephone
number wil! divert to me at home.

www.dartmoor.gov.uk
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